
 

 

 

 

                       Dear Parents,                        08
th

 January 2013  

 

Welcome back after what we hope was a pleasant and relaxing vacation period. We would like 

to wish you and your family a 

 

HAPPY and HEALTY YEAR 2013! 
 
Some sad news first; Sienna, our lovely classmate from K red, will not be returning to Utahloy 

this Semester. We had a great time with Sienna and enjoyed every single minute having her in 

our group. We wish her and her family all the very best. 

 

We do welcome a new friend to the same group. Her name is Coco and today will be Coco’s 

first day at school. 

We welcome her warmly and are sure that she will settle in fast and enjoy playing with her 

classmates. 

 

We will continue our ‘Celebration Unit’ for the next few weeks and focus on  

CHINESE NEW YEAR (CNY). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are going to talk about ‘CNY’ and, of course, learn a Chinese song. We will make some 

related artwork and will be learning the Chinese New Year colors, red, yellow and gold. 

 

Please remember that our Two-Way-Conferences will be held on January 24
th

. Some more 

information and log in details to book an appointment will be sent home soon. 

 

For more general information / pictures of the children in K class, songs we have learned and 

lots more, you are welcome to visit our K class web site: 

http://kclasses.weebly.com/index.html 

 
As this will be our last Information letter before the next break, we would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you and your family a Happy Chinese New Year and all the best for the 

upcoming Year of the Snake. 

 

 

Gong Xi Fa Cai.  

 

Warm Regards,  

The K team 

 


